
The Church at Study
December 26, 2015

9:30 am
 

Welcome To The Family. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Sandra Haynes
Bible Study 9:45 - 10:45 am

“Lessons from Jeremiah”

Right Front. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . John Lee
Left Rear. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Lorene Dahl
Chapel. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Cam Litvin
Training Room. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Jim Haynes
Balcony. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Debbie Trude
Better Living Center. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
***********************************************************
Presiding Elder. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Richard Hentschel
Presiding Deacon. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Dennis Mason
Worship Leader. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Margie Kruse
Organist.. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Barbara Gober

Pianist. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Snow Montgomery
P.A.. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Monte Montgomery, Phil Sieck
Greeters. . . . . . . . . . . . . . Johnnie & Linda Jones, Dale & Arlene Bryson
Flowers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Reader Board. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Dennis Mason

******************************************************

We welcome each of you to our Sabbath services today.  If you are
a guest, please join us at our church fellowship dinner following our
worship service.  Our members invite you to enjoy good food and
fellowship in the Better Living Center located directly behind the
Sanctuary. 

The Fellowship Meal today will be hosted by Church Ministries.

Quiet Bags  are available to families with small children.  You can pick one up at
the Church Ministries Room.  Please return the bag to the room after the worship
service.

Prayer Thought:

“Let us on Christmas make special efforts to come before the Lord with gifts and
grateful offerings for the gift of Jesus Christ as a redeemer to the world. ... Let us
show by our offerings that we appreciate the self-denial and sacrifice of Christ on
our behalf.”  Review and Herald - December 9, 1884

Announcements

Church Office Closed December 31 for New Year’s Holiday

Tithes & Offerings for 2015 must be turned in at the church office by  Dec. 28 or
postmarked by Dec. 31.   to be counted for your 2015 income tax deduction.

Membership Transfers Second Reading:
Jack and Norma Miller from Springfield OR
Todd Weekly from Glide OR

Welcome new members!  Upon the second bulletin appearance, membership transfers 
are officially recorded.  The Roseburg Church Family welcomes our new members. 

Today, December 26

6:00 pm Volleyball, Roseburg Junior Academy

No Bible Study on December 28   Jan. 4 Review of Daniel 12
There are copies of the latest edition of Dan. 12 by Lynn Bryson available at the church
office for $3.00.  Jan. 11 - Truth Links by Lightbearers.

***************************************************************
Complete Health Improvement Program (CHIP) - (2 separate classes)
December 28 5:30 pm & December 30 - 2:00 pm Better Living Center.

Free Healthy Living Class - Wednesdays at 12:30 pm.  See bulletin board in the
Chapel or call Charles Ross DO at 541-680-0361 for more information.
***************************************************************
Community Services is open on December 29.

No Wednesday night Fellowship meal until further notice.

Grief  Seminar (Comfort for the Day - Living Through the Seasons of Grief )
Roseburg SDA Church on Jan. 2 (Worship Hour & 2:00 pm) and January 3 (4:00
pm) in the BLC.  The speaker will be Karen Nicola.  Karen is author of Comfort For The
Day.  In experiencing the loss of her child she found a path of healing that became her
ministry.  Karen travels across the nation facilitating healing through her seminars. This
is for those who are grieving as well as for those who want to know how to help others
who are in grief. You won’t want to miss this.   

No Choir practice until January 5, 2016.

No midweek service until January 6, 2016.

Baby Shower: Join us for a baby shower in honor of Emily Gatton, Sunday, Jan. 10,
2016 from 1:00-3:00 pm in the Better Living Center.  Registered at https://babylist and
www.amazon.com.  RSVP to Franci Smith 541-784-7951.

Monthly Birthday Brunch - Lee’s Restaurant - Jan. 10 - 11:00 am    All are welcome
to come to this brunch.  Each month anyone who has a birthday in the month of the
brunch is honored with happy birthday wishes, however, the brunch is for all who want 
to come no matter when their birthday month is.

Men’s Prayer Breakfast - January 17 - 8:30 am - Better Living Center

Hobby Night is Jan 23, 2016.  Hope many of you can share your hobbies with everyone. 
There will be food and fun for all.  Please contact Adam Haley (541-817-3088), if you 
are willing to share your hobby.

No Pathfinders  until further notice.

Kilikina Richards, International Student Coordinator at Milo Adventist
Academy   is trying to find places for kids to stay with various families during home
leave. The next home leave is  February 3-7, 2016.   Please call Kilikina at
541-825-3200 X3320 or   253-569-9727 if you can host a student.

Oregon Prayer Conference 2016 will be March 25-27 at Twin Rocks Conference
Center, 18705 Hwy 101 N - Rockaway Beach OR   The keynote speaker will be
Randy Maxwell.  The motto that drives Randy’s life and ministry is “The need is
great. The key is prayer.  The time is now.

Aria Maldonado, a Seventh-day Adventist Nurse Practitioner who currently works
for ATRIO in Roseburg, would like to find a place to stay in Roseburg during
weekdays.  Ms. Maldonado plans to return to Santa Clara (Eugene) on weekends,
where she and her husband (an elder in the Santa Clara Church) reside.  She is
willing to pay for the room.  If interested, please contact Ed Haynes, elder for
December (541) 679-9373, for her phone number.  Ms. Maldonado would like to 
find a place before Dec. 29.

2016 ABC Devotional Books and Sharing Books  are now available at the church
office.   There is a  Discount  when you  purchase at the church office.

Women’s Ministries   If you would like to donate toward a fund to purchase a   
Vita-Mix for the BLC kitchen, please mark your tithe envelope Women’s Ministry
Kitchen Fund.  Thank you for your support.

2016 Church Directories: We will  NOT  be  putting the old directory in the foyer
this year for you to update.  Please call the church office by December 31 to have 
any additions (i.e. email address, cell phone, etc.) or corrections made in the new
directory.  If you have a business listed please check to be sure it is the way you 
want it.  Thank you!

Big Lake Youth Camp  needs volunteers to help them with much needed projects

(i.e. stripping and waxing floors, removing large hydraulic cylinder, replacing 

burned out light bulbs, hanging new fixtures etc..  There are other projects needing 

to be done in the spring.  Contact Elder Palmer,  bob@biglake.org  or Les Zollbrecht

les@biglake.org.

*******************************************************************

Roseburg Junior Academy:

Dec. 18-Jan 1 - No School - Christmas Holiday

Indoor Rummage Sale  The parents of RJA 7/8th grade students are preparing to  
hold a rummage sale to raise funds for their trip to Washington D.C.  Please go
through your stuff and help make this sale a success for the students.  Just drop off
your donated items and the parents will take it from there!  Thank you!
*******************************************************************

Sutherlin SDA Church Happenings:

Movie & Gym Night - Saturday Evenings - 6-8:30pm  There will be food  
available for purchase to benefit the school and the 7/8th grade classes. Thank you!
*******************************************************************
Administrative Elder: Until we have a new pastor, each month an elder will serve 
as the Administrative Elder.  This month Ed Haynes is the Administrative Elder.    
Ed can be reached by calling (541) 679-9373, or in person. The Administrative  
Elder for January is Tray Williams.  Tray can be reached at 541-459-5756.   

https://babylist
http://www.amazon.com.
mailto:bob@biglake.org
mailto:uvwarmingcenter@hotmail.com).


Church at Worship
11:00 am

Prelude Meditation Barbara Gober

Welcome & Announcements Richard Hentschel

Worship in Music
   Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee No.   12
   I Cannot Tell Why No. 255

Hymn of Praise No.  115
 “O Come, O Come, Immanuel” 

Invocation Barbara Gober

Joy in Giving Dale Bryson
OR Conference Youth Education Fund

Offertory Barbara Gober

Children’s Story Margie Kruse

Special Music

Scripture Reading
Matthew 1:23

   
Prayer Richard Hentschel

Sermon Jordan Merrell
God With Us

Hymn of Dedication No.  456
My Lord and I

Benediction Jordan Merrill

Postlude                  Barbara Gober

Sabbath Ends - 4:43 pm Sabbath Starts - 4:48 pm

       Church Calendar
Sabbath, December 26

Library  Open - Teen Room
  Fellowship Meal - Better Living Center
6:00 pm Volleyball - Roseburg Junior Academy

Monday, December 28
No Bible Study

5:30 pm CHIP Program - BLC

Tuesday, December 29
Community Services Is Open 
No Choir Practice until January 5, 2016.

Wednesday, December 30 
12:30 pm     Healthy Living (Free) - Better Living Center
2:00 pm CHIP Program - Better Living Center
5:00 pm Orchestra Practice  - Sanctuary

No Fellowship Meal until further notice
No Midweek Service until January 6, 2016.

Thursday, December 31
Church Office Closed for New Year’s Holiday

Friday, January 1
Happy New Year!

Sabbath, January 2
Welcome to the Family: Franci Smith
Worship Leader: Weldon Fletcher
Worship  Service: Karen Nicola
Offering: Church Budget

    Fellowship Meal will be hosted by Deaconess Team #2. 
    

Church Office                                                                                541-672-1542
    Office Hours  Monday-Thursday from 8:00 am to Noon 
    Mailing Address: 1109 NW Garden Valley Blvd, Roseburg OR 97471
Church Email: sda@douglasfast.net
     Web page:  http://roseburg.adventistnw.org or www.roseburgsda.org
     Newsletter: newsletter@roseburgsda.org
For Prayer Requests Call Mary Ann Hakes 541-817-7649
Roseburg Jr. Academy:  www.rjasda.org
Sabbath School Lesson Online: www.ssnet.org/qrtrly
3ABN Television: Local UHF Channel 47
     Better Life LLBN: Local Channel KTVC 36.1
        DishNet & DirecTV: Channel 36
        Local Cable: Channel 21
        Online Streaming 24/7 & iPod & iPhone: www.betterlifetv.tv
 KLLF-LP Radio:  106.7 FM   KeepLivingLifeFully www.kllfradio.com
HOPE Channel: DirecTV Channel 368
Oregon Conference: www.oregonconference.org

Roseburg
Seventh-day Adventist Church

December 26, 2015
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